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Hi Camille,

| conducted my weekly site inspection at Highland Estates today. The only issue that | discussed with Bob was fixing the
tree protection fencing on Lot 10, as it is now laying on the ground. They have done a good job of containing the stucco
on Lot 11 with plastic, which is great!

Attached is my inspection report, please let me know if you have any questions!

Thanks so much,

Jessie Henderson-McBean
Project Manager / Biologist

SWCA Environmental Consultants
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100

Half Moon Bay, CA 94019

P 650.440.4291 | C 805.712.8794
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